
VISITOR INFORMATION

Lectures are normally held on the first Monday of the month beginning at
7.15 pm.There are no lectures in January and August.

Visitors are welcome to attend on payment in advance (or at the door) of a
visitor fee of £8.00; please contact the Chairman and Treasurer, Sheila
Newbury (tel: 01455 845244), if paying in advance.

Visitors subsequently joining the Society in the same membership year will
have one visitor fee deducted from the annual subscription. (NOT
TRANSFERABLE)

As a courtesy to the speaker and to allow for registration, those attending
should arrive no later than 7.00 pm.

The Arts Society Sparkenhoe cannot be held responsible for any personal
accident, loss, damage or theft of members’ personal property. Members
are covered against proven liability of Third Parties.


